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407 International refiles First Quarter Financial Statements 

with Additional IFRS Disclosure 
 
 

TORONTO, June 6, 2011 - 407 International Inc. announced today that it has revised and refiled its 
unaudited interim financial statements for the three month period ended March 31, 2011.  The only change, 
as compared to the interim financial statements that were filed on April 14, 2011, is to include a statement of 
changes in equity for the three-month period ended March 31, 2010, as required under subsection 4.3(2)(b) 
of National Instrument 51-102 and under paragraph 20(c) of International Accounting Standard 34 Interim 
Financial Reporting.  There are no other changes to the previously reported results or the related 
management’s discussion and analysis. 
 
The refiled interim financial statements including the above-noted revisions have been filed with the 
Canadian securities regulators on SEDAR and may be viewed on the Company’s profile at www.sedar.com. 
 
407 International Inc. is owned by Cintra Infraestructuras S.A. (43.23%) (a wholly owned subsidiary of 
Ferrovial S. A.), indirectly owned subsidiaries of Canada Pension Plan Investment Board (total 40%) and 
SNC-Lavalin (16.77%). 
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For more information, contact: 
 
Investors:   Media: 
Louis-M. St-Maurice    Kevin Sack 
Chief Financial Officer   Vice President 
Tel: 905-265-4070    Communications and Government Relations 
      Tel: 905-264-5374       
 
 
News releases are available at www.407etr.com. 
 
 
 
 
 


